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I urge you to Vote NO on SB78  

It is NOT the role of government to tell a property owner what size home they can 

build. This is government CONTROL. AND REGULATION ABUSE. For a bunch of 

people who scream about freedom & democracy this bill is neither. People work hard 

to own their homes, and it is not the government's job to then tell them how large 

they can be if they need to replace or rebuild their homes for Whatever reason, This 

is a very abusive bill, and I hope you have the good sense to Vote NO! 

 

Carolyn Decker 

Homeowner, Beatty, Oregon 


